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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 5/11/2023 
 
Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     ☒Fiscal Staff     ☒Homeless Services Program Staff 
☒Rental Assistance Program Staff  
 
Category: Action Required 
 
Update For:  
☒Other:    ESG Update: Quarterly Reporting 
 
Message:  
 
ESG UPDATE: Quarterly Reporting 
 
Beginning July 31, 2023, OHCS will begin collecting ESG match information on a quarterly basis. This new 
reporting cadence will allow the state to meet its HUD reporting obligations while also helping provide 
support to agencies expend ESG funds. OHCS will send out reminders on the 1st and 15th of the month 
in which reports are due. 
 
I have attached a copy of the ESG Match Report for your review.  
 
Please see below for the quarterly schedule, and please email cody.sibley@hcs.oregon.gov if you have 
any questions: 
 
July 31, 2023 – Third/Fourth Quarter ESG Match Report due.*  
*This report will be an amended version that covers January 1 – June 30. 
 
October 31, 2023 – First Quarter ESG Match Report due, covering July 1 – September 30. 
 
January 31, 2024 - Second Quarter ESG Match Report due, covering October 1 – December 31. 
 
May 1, 2024 - Third Quarter ESG Match Report due, covering January 1 – March 31. 
 
July 31, 2023 - Fourth Quarter ESG Match Report due, covering April 1 – June 30. 
 
For More Information Contact:  

Name: Cody Sibley 
Email: cody.sibley@hcs.oregon.gov 

 
 


